
 
 
May 15, 2003 
 
L. A. Police Watch 
3435 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 2900 
Los Angeles, CA  90012 
 
SUBJECT:  Police Misconduct and Malicious Prosecution by the City of IRVINE, 
CALIFORNIA 
 
We write to you because we thought you would be interested in knowing that we adamantly 
believe and have solid evidence that the Police Department of IRVINE, CALIFORNIA 
performed POLICE MISCONDUCT against us in the following manner: 
 
1) We are victims of MALICIOUS PROSECUTION by the Irvine Police Department, which has 
cost us over $5,000.00 for needless attorney expenses for a groundless, absurd and ridiculous 
charge. 
 
2) We are victims of the Irvine Police Department's BREAKING THE LAW AND REFUSING 
TO GIVE US OUR LEGAL RIGHTS AS CITIZENS.  They denied us a proper copy of a police 
report of a crime in which we were victims and would not refund us the money we spent for a 
proper copy of the above police report that they refused to give us. 
 
3) We are victims of the Irvine Police Department's BIASED ACTIONS AGAINST US, which 
caused us TO BE FORCED TO MOVE out of the home we owned for 16 years.  
 
Enclosed is a copy of our letter to the City of Irvine protesting our above mistreatment by the 
Irvine Police Department.  Upon your request, we will be happy to furnish you with our evidence.  
Should we have to pursue legal action against the city of Irvine, we invite you and anyone who is 
a member of your organization or web site to attend any court actions, of the dates of which we 
will inform you.  We very much appreciate any help and support you can give us!   
 
If there is anything you can do to help us, or any suggestions of what we can do about this 
outrage, please let us know in your response. 
 
Most Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
Michael Steven and Elana Laham 
P. O. Box 5248 
Orange, CA 92863-5248 
FAX: (562) 982-5711 
Web address: michael.s.laham@boeing.com 


